
Colonel Richard M. Dunne (Class 13-70) 

Colonel Richard M. Dunne was commissioned a Second Lieutenant upon graduation from 

Artillery Officer Candidate School Class 13-70 on June 12, 1970. He began his officer 

career as a forward observer at Fort Riley. He served in Vietnam with the 1st Cavalry 

Division and later as a detachment and company commander with the 70th Division in 

Flint, Michigan. He has held numerous positions with the Active Guard and Reserve.  

Colonel Dunne had the opportunity to work in Washington with the development of the 

Counter Drug Policy for the Department of the Army and with the Undersecretary for 

Army Internal Affairs in the integration of the reserve forces. He served as the Senior 

Army Reserve Advisor for the 5th Army.  

His decorations include the Meritorious Service Medal with four Oak Leaf Clusters. 


